
 

In partnership with the Tindall Foundation, the Diocese of Dunedin invites applications for 
grants that will support families and social services within the Diocese. 

Applications relating to the following are particularly welcome: 
• Young children 
• Youth development 
• Literacy, numeracy and budgeting skills 
• Māori 

• Migrant and refugees 
• Rural communities 

Grants are available up to a maximum of $7,000.  
Applications close on 9 August 2024. 

The application form is available on-line at www.cdd.nz/grants or by contacting Pauline Lee 
on (03) 4745750 or paulinel@cdd.org.nz 
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